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The AFL have made announcements regarding state level football (WAFL) today.   

The Perth Football League, along with other community football competitions, are working with 
the AFL and WA Football Commission regarding the status of community football for the 2020 
season.  

We envisage we will be able to inform clubs of the 2020 season within 48 hours. 

 

 

 

 

 

Subject: COVID-19 Update - Community Club Football 
  
Date: 16 March 2020 
  
Document ID: 28, 2019-20 
  
From: 
 
 
 

Jessica Pelletier  
Ph: 9287 5591 (Office Hours Mon to Fri, 8.30am to 5pm) 
Email: jpelletier@wafc.com.au 

Audience: 
 

Club Committees, Coaches, Players  

Summary: 
The League is working with the AFL and WAFC regarding 
community football for 2020.  

Action: 
Information Only  

  


